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Penn Lake Rod and Gun Club
March 27, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Penn Lake Rod and Gun Club was held at the Community House at 9:30 on March 27, 2010. The meeting was called to order by Paul Rogan, Jr.  The secretary/treasurer, Robert Scott, Sr., reported current treasure balance of $848.24.

In the meeting a discussion was held on:

1.  Posting a sign or notice to record what type of fish and what size fish are being caught.  Possibly e-mail information to Paul Day. Just to monitoring the fish that are being caught.

2. Discussion was held on the need for structure in the lake and if so what, the need to educate the residents of the lake.

3. Discussed posting sign for catch and release and size limits that may be keep.  Andy Krysicki to draft language for  “put and take” suggestions for the bulletin boards.

4. Discussed ATV and snowmobiles on Penn Lake Property.  John Basler request that both be prohibited and we will Post this in the fall.  It was noted that this past fall ATM rider have been stop and asked to leave by rod and gun members.

5. Discussion was held on establishing communication with Mack and determining property boundary lines.

6. Discussion was held on Blatter Wort (seaweed) in the lake and the need to resume treating the lake.  This was stopped during the restocking program.

7. Discussion was held on having a Kids Fishing Derby.  Michael Borsak will draft some prospective rules for the derby.

8. Next meeting we will try and have Schultz (fish stocking people) at the meeting to discuss our needs and options as far as stocking the lake.  Can Paul Day get in touch with them?

9. Meeting adjourned Motion R Scott seconded P Rogan
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